
District 7 Report for June 2019 Assembly 
 

Greetings from District 7! I regret that I will not be in attendance at the June Assembly, but have 
great representation from Heather D. in my absence!  
 
District 7 continues to hold monthly meetings on the second Saturday of each month but will be 
passing in June due to Assembly.  
 
Our 2019 Convention committee is diligently working on tying up loose ends and finalizing the 
preparations for the upcoming convention. Please help support this event by registering and 
attending yourselves, and announcing this upcoming convention and encouraging members to 
register, volunteer, and attend. It is by giving in this program that we receive more than we can 
ever “Imagine!” 
 
Yours in Service, 
Tina D7 DR 
 

AISPC – District 7, Panel 58 
DISL, Kimberly S. (Pinellas County, Florida) 

 
 
 I support and provide information to chairs in District 7.   
 
Positions:   
 Out of fifteen positions, we are pleased that eleven are filled with only four open.  Of the 
four, we have an interim Web-Keeper remaining in service.  Our former AL-ANEWS chair 
willingly continued until another member stepped up.   
 
 Announcements are made at monthly district meetings, within groups, on our website 
and within the monthly newsletter. 
 
Communication:   
 Most chairs provide both written and oral reports at our monthly meetings.   
 
Challenges and Successes:   
 District 7 chairs are on track.   
 
 Cooperating with the Professional Community (CPC), Public Outreach and Institution 
chairs serve as a team, as well as independently, increasing Al-Anon awareness in schools, 
institutions and events within the community.   
 
 We have a strong group of chairs serving District 7 and Area 9. 
 
 


